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Dane County Library Service August Director’s Report 

 

Dream Bus.    

We have had an active summer, with two interns, Emma (MPL) and Adama (Boys & 

Girls Club) and new locations.  The summer has informed us on how to adjust for 

Summer 2020.  Fall schedules will be out soon. 

Fitchburg is going to discontinue Dream Bus service in 2020 due to staff changes.  MPL 

will pick up their Leopold stop as planned.  Sun Prairie will move to every other week 

and will add a monthly Saturday Farmer’s Market visit June - August 

 

Friends report. 

We received another Sponsor membership from Meadowridge Branch, bringing our income from memberships to 

$1,230.  Our May 2019 SCLS account balance was $2,045; the SCLS Foundation investment at $587. 

 

Bookmobile. 

Visits at Morrisonville have boomed for the summer due to a camp that brings kids every week.  

 

Lexi Gee received her CDL on July 18; we are thrilled for us and her! 

 

I’ve hired a sub to fill the vacancy left by Peter Cupery.  John Roberts was recommended by Peter and comes to us as a 

retired school librarian.  He will test for his CDL in August. 

 

The Bookmobile will be off the road from August 3-10 for repairs to the drip trays on each side of the vehicle and repair 

to the generator door. 

 
 

Beyond the Page. 

We have hired Ali Trevino-Murphy as our new Beyond the Page Coordinator.  She has an extensive background working 

for the YWCA in restorative justice.  She will provide much guidance as we plan for the 2021 Ripple Project.  


